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MACHC Letter 20/2016

Date, 24 November 2016
To: Rodrigo Barriga-Vargas Secretary General

Subject: MACHC Meeting

Dear Rodrigo Barriga-Vargas

Hereby I would like to express my sincere gratitude for your kind offer to accredit
Mr. Paul Cooper to the 17 Meso American and Caribbean Sea Hydrographic Commission
Conference.

Sincerely yours,
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Captain RNLN Marc C. J. van der Donck

Director Netherlands Hydrographic Office

Hydrographer of the Royal Netherlands Navy

Chairman, Meso American & Caribbean Sea Hydrographic Commission

The Netherlands Hydrographic Office,
Visitor address: van Alkemadelaan 786, 2597 BC. The Hague,
Postal address: P.O. box 10.000 1780 CA Den Helder,
Telephone: +3170362800 Fax. +31703162845

info@hydro.nl



